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Congratulations to last week’s award winners; 
Lauren, Devlin, Cooper, Brooke, Monique, Riley 
and Toby 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Kyla on receiving her 
Distinction Award 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library News - from Mrs PE 
Well Done to Ellen, Skye, Devlin, Monique and Kyla 
on completing the Premiers Reading Challenge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pet Education 
Next Monday 16th June as part of our Library 
program, the children will be involved in the 

‘Responsible Pet Education Program’. 
Nina Rogan and her pet dog 
‘Tinkerbell’ will be coming to visit our 
school. Tinkerbell will be helping to 
teach the children how to be safe 

around dogs and how to say hello to dogs with 
their owners. There will be lots of listening, role 
plays, singing and some dancing.  
 
Book Club 
Book club Issue 4 is attached to the newsletter. 
Please return any orders by next Wednesday 18th 

June. 
 
Welcome Miss Pickford 
I would like to welcome Miss Melissa Pickford to 
Spring Terrace Public School. Miss Pickford is here 
on prac from Charles Sturt University for the 
remainder of this term. I’m sure the infants 
students will enjoy having her in their classroom. 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 2 2014 

Spring into School:  17 & 24 June 
Responsible Pet Education Program: Mon 16 June 
Book Club: Due in Wed 18 June 
Next Assembly: Thurs 19 June 2:45pm 
Last Day of Term: Fri 27th June 
School Resumes:  Tues 15th July 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kyla is a conscientious 
student who always strives 
to do her best. She is a 
wonderful helper in the class 
room and is always willing to 
help out her classmates. Kyla 
enjoys writing descriptive 
stories and takes great pride 
in presenting neat book 
work. Well done Kyla! 

 Canteen this week: Jane 13th June  
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Orienteering 
Next Wednesday the primary students have been 
invited by the local Goldseekers Orienteering Club 
to participate in a day of fun orienteering activities. 
This is being run as a part of the Active After-
School Communities program. Students will arrive 
at 10am and be involved in a variety of 
orienteering activities that will conclude at 2pm. 
Students can either come to school at the normal 
time then travel to Gosling Creek with Mr Scott or 
a parent or meet at Gosling Creek at 10am. 
A permission note will be attached to next week’s 
newsletter. 
Students will need to wear their sports uniform 
and bring their recess and lunch. They should also 
bring a jacket. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 

The Orange Regional Conservatorium has been 

nominated in the following categories in the 

Orange Chamber - Banjo Business Awards: 

• Peoples’ Choice Best Business  
• Excellence in Hospitality and Tourism 

Services  

The finalists in each category are determined by 

voting so if you would like to vote for the Orange 

Regional Conservatorium. Just follow the link to 

vote. 

www.orangechamber.com.au 

Voting Closes Friday 20th June 5pm 

 
Holden Road to Origin Visit 

This Friday, June 13 the HOLDEN ROAD TO ORIGIN will 
visit Orange, with rugby league royalty and former State 
of Origin players Scott Prince (Queensland) and Matt 
Cooper (NSW). 
Hosted by ESPN's Luke Elvy, the trio will broadcast from 
the North Orange Shopping Centre in the Holden Road 
to Origin van from midday until 2pm.  
Orange will be the seventh of 11 stops in the tour, 
connecting with the local communities to soak up the 
passion in the lead-up to the most anticipated sporting 
rivalry in Australia.  
Come along to meet Prince and Cooper and bring along 
your favourite State of Origin merchandise to have it 
autographed at the North Orange Shopping Centre. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

https://webmail.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=octAFRJK8UW4g5oei6c2_ycZ3wbeV9FIWHKvT8J7iJCZDCNWBQUWRywKtDsP6druqMQBABZ9JQA.&URL=http%3a%2f%2forangecon.us5.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3d6d922a426ece867631f983c25%26id%3d01fb28251f%26e%3d5ade632733
https://webmail.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=octAFRJK8UW4g5oei6c2_ycZ3wbeV9FIWHKvT8J7iJCZDCNWBQUWRywKtDsP6druqMQBABZ9JQA.&URL=http%3a%2f%2forangecon.us5.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3d6d922a426ece867631f983c25%26id%3d9cb87e341d%26e%3d5ade632733

